
Dear Annette 

I have been heavily involved in Ipswich in the referendum campaign, just concluded. I have not had 

the opportunity to prepare a written submission by today's deadline. However, I have been able to 

contribute in a small way to the written submission presented by the Northern Fringe Protection 

Group, and I am pleased to add my endorsement to that submission. 

My chief concerns are, as you know, the detrimental effect the development of the proposed 

Ipswich Garden Suburb on traffic congestion and air quality, especially on the already congested 

roads in west central Ipswich. (Valley Road, Norwich Road, Chevalier Street, Bramford Road and 

Yarmouth Road) and the associated junctions. These concerns are well reflected in the NFPG 

submission. 

Kind regards 

Martin 


